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Town of  Hebron 

PO Box 188 
Hebron, NH 03241 

Phone: 603-744-2631 
                 execassist@hebronnh.org 

 

Hebron Historic District Commission 
Minutes of Meeting May 22, 2018 

 

Historic District Commission Members Present:  Ron Collins, (Co-Chair), David Brittelli, 

(Co-Chair) Paul Hazelton (Select Board Representative), Carol Bears (Secretary). 

Absent:  John Black (Member); Alfred Schwartz (Member) Roger Larochelle, (Planning Board 

Chair)  

Others Present:  Jocelyn Kaye and Peter Wirth  

Time Convened: 7:00 p.m.       Time Adjourned: 7:04 p.m. 

Next Meeting:  TBD 

The meeting was called to order by Select Board Representative, Paul Hazelton at 7:07 p.m. 

Election of Officers:   

Paul Hazelton asked for nominations for Co-Chair for the board.  David Brittelli moved to elect 

Ron Collins as Co-Chair, Paul Hazelton seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  

Ron Collins moved to elect David Brittelle as Co-Chair seconded by Paul Hazelton.  The 

motion passed unanimously. 

Minutes: David Brittelli made a motion to approve the minutes of the February 27, 2018 as 

presented.  This was seconded by Paul Hazelton and motion passed unanimously. 

New Business: 

Ron Collins opened the hearing for Peter and Linda Wirth, 34 West Shore Road, Tax Map#17-

SM-5, Lot#5 who requested permission to construct a shed on their property.  The exterior of 

the shed will have the same cedar clapboard stained the same as the house.  It was determined 

that the shed would fit well on the property, there would not be a noise issue and there were no 

objections from the abutters. 

A motion was made by Ron Collins to approve the application as submitted.  It was seconded 

by David Brittelli and passed unanimously.  

As there was no further business a motion was made by David Brittelli and seconded by Ron 

Collins to adjourn the meeting at 7:04 p.m.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 Respectfully Submitted: 

Carol A. Bears, Secretary 


